SUMMERLOCH GREEN HOA MEETING
April 9, 2019

Meeting opened by President Randy Kelley

Invocation by David West

Pledge of Allegiance by Randy Kelley

Roll Call by Secretary Phyllis Mahanke of the BOD, all present

Rich Ullrich will be replacing Barry Blom as “Sargent at Arms” due to the fact he
is moving out of state.

Minutes read by Secretary Phyllis Mahanke of the March 12t HOA Meeting.

A motion was made by Chris Walsh and seconded by Debbie Bonner.
Treasurer’s report was read by Cal O Neill, motion was made by Paula Petersen
to accept report and Ann H?

Speaker Steve Burton spoke on the topic of D&A testing for both medications
and cancer.

HOA Membership is now up to over 200 residents

Pods are being opened and ready to be cleaned out.

President Kelley and Treasurer Cal O Neill had a meeting about moving the
HOA banking over to Edward Jones decided it would not work out for the HOA.
“Appreciation Dinner” for management was discussed and the dinner is being put
on by the “Food Pantry” and there will be no charge.

There was a discussion on whether or not the members of the HOA liked the
idea of having guest speakers, conclusion was it would depend on the subject
matter

The Health Fair will be held sometime in October.

Jane Kelley stated that the new “Phone Directory” will be coming in soon and
there will be no takeovers of the pictures.

Diane Shaw said that Nancy Driscoll will be the new custodian of the library and
at this present time no more book donations.

Motion was made to hold off the HOA meetings during the summer and restart
again in September by Denise Holms and seconded by Chris Walsh

Dave Williams made a motion that the BOD meet all summer and was seconded
by Nona Kimm, it passed.

The BOD is looking into amending the Incorporation papers, which will cost only
$35.00.

Motion to close the meeting was made by Dave Byram and seconded by Chris
Walsh.

50/50 was won by Marge Harper in the amount of 38.00.



